





accordance with the accounting requirements of the ederal Energy Regulatory Commission as set forth in
its applicable Uniform System of Accounts and ublishe accounting releases.

Our audit was conducted for the purpose of f 1 on the basic financial statements taken as a
whole. The additional information on page 1 the purpose of additional analysis and is not
a required part of the basic financial statemen :al information 1s the responsibility of the
Company’s management. Such information | d to the auditing procedures applied in our
audit of the basic financial statements and, in airly stated in all material respects when
considered in relation to the basic financial st s a whole.

Thus report is intended solely for the informatior use of the board of directors and management of

Florida Public Utilitiecs Company and for filing with the Florida Public Service Commission and should not
be used for any other purpose.

D e~ e LLFP
Februarv 21, 1997









































































































































































































































































































